
 

Approval of Extension of Contract with Verizon for VoIP Services 
February 25, 2014 

 

SUMMARY: 
 - This item requests approval of a 1 (one) year extension to our existing Verizon VoIP contract 

  

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 

               -   Original contract signed by Board on 3/20/12. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 - This will be the second extension to the original contract 

   

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 

- The District telephone services are funded by Federal E-Rate dollars. This agreement will ensure that 

we will continue to receive the contract price for another year          

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 - None 

  

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

 - No increase in District VoIP services 

  

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 

 - None 

  

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 

 - None 

  

ALTERNATIVES: 

 - No alternative actions are proposed  

  

OTHER COMMENTS: 

 - none 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:  

- It is recommended that the contract be extended for 1 year, ending June 30, 2015. 

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 

 - Ernie Stripling, TIO 

 - Chris Langford, WAN Manager 

 

ATTACHMENT: 

 - Verizon Contract Extension 

 

APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _______________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: ____________________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 


